

Dear Visitor,

Given that the Coronavirus-epidemic is still not over, we would like to inform you that our training center delivers it's services according to the following entry-stay policy.

IQSOFT - John Bryce Training Center did and will continue to operate in accordance with all health protection measures officially published for adult education. This is especially important when most of our activities take place indoors (trainings, examinations).

We continue to request you to participate healthily on our programs. If you notice any symptoms of illness, please contact our staff before starting your activity, and we will help you reschedule it.

In addition to the above, our training center reserves the rights to ask a visitor showing symptoms of illness to leave our premises and/or to appear later.

We know that similar symptoms can be caused by other factors also (e.g. allergy or cold). Therefore in this case staying at our premises is allowed only with a negative PCR test result taken within the last 24 hours.

Maintaining our health is our common interest and task. We are confident that our above set of rules is acceptable and we can enjoy your company without any health risks.

Csaba Dobay Managing Director / CEO

July 1st, 2021.